MEMORANDUM

To: All Recreation Board Members
From: Rus Wilson, Recreation Director

Subj: Recreation Board Meeting
Date: 8-3-11

The next meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board will
be on Wednesday, August 10th at 6:30 p.m. at the Connie Bean
Center. PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF LOCATION.

This is a special meeting called to finalize the
recommendations for the naming of the “Granite Street”
softball field and to finalize the policy on naming recreation
facilities/fields. Please make every effort to attend.




